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Dear Jenny

Thank you for the conversation this morning. I found it very helpful.

With Best Wishes

Peter 

Peter Hunt AM
Mob 0419271483
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On 24 Feb 2023, at 11:59 am, BURNETT, Jennifer wrote:

﻿
Hi Peter,
Just following up on our conversation this morning. Please let me know if you have any further
questions.
Regards,
Jenny
Jenny Burnett
Assistant Secretary
Manufacturing Quality Branch

Medical Devices & Product Quality Division | Health Products Regulation Group
Australian Government, Department of Health and Aged Care
T: +61 2 6289 3106 | E: Jennifer.Burnett@health.gov.au
Location: 27 Scherger Drive, Fairbairn, ACT, 2609, Australia
PO Box 100, Woden ACT 2606, Australia
The Department of Health and Aged Care acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia, and their continuing
connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their cultures, and to all Elders both past and present.

From: Peter Hunt AM <peter@mindmedicineaustralia.org> 
Sent: Thursday, 23 February 2023 8:46 AM
To: NOYEN, Benjamin <Benjamin.Noyen@health.gov.au>
Cc: Peter Hunt (gmail) <peterhunt407@gmail.com>
Subject: A Question
REMINDER: Think before you click! This email originated from outside our organisation. Only click links or open
attachments if you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Ben
As per our conversation, there is obviously no medical grade GMP MDMA or psilocybin in
Australia at the present time. We are therefore working with a pharmacy group with the required
Schedule 8 licences to ensure that these medicines are available to psychiatrists who are
authorised prescribers for this purpose from 1 July 2023. I just wanted to understand the TGA’s
requirements in this area. Are you able to refer me to the appropriate person in the TGA that I
can talk to about this.
Best
Peter
Peter Hunt AM
Chair
Mind Medicine Australia
0419 271 483
www.mindmedicineaustralia.org

Peter Hunt AM
Chairman
o: +61 3 8679 6015
e: peter@mindmedicineaustralia.org
Working Hours: 
Mind Medicine Australia
Level 5 | 468 St Kilda Rd, Melbourne, 3004
www.mindmedicineaustralia.org

mailto:Jennifer.Burnett@health.gov.au
mailto:peter@mindmedicineaustralia.org
mailto:Benjamin.Noyen@health.gov.au
mailto:peterhunt407@gmail.com
http://www.mindmedicineaustralia.org/
mailto:peter@mindmedicineaustralia.org
http://www.mindmedicineaustralia.org/


"Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies
of this transmission."
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